
Current Families RE-ENROLL for the 2024-2025 School Year
Current students attending SHDHS for the 2024-2025 school year were automatically re-enrolled on January
16, 2024. Registration fees were invoiced through your FACTS account and need to be paid manually through
FACTS. The registration fee for the 2024-2025 school year is $200. If paid by March 15, students will receive a
$25 discount on the registration fee. Those who pay by March 1 will be entered into a drawing to have one
GENERAL FEE paid for the 2024-2025 school year.

Registration fee schedule - Paid by March 15, 2024

● 1st child $175
● 2nd child $150
● 3rd child $100
● Family Cap at $425

After March 15, the registration fee is:

● 1st child $200
● 2nd child $175
● 3rd child $150
● Family Cap at $525

There are no forms to fill out. If you do not plan on returning for the 2024-2025 school year, please get in touch
with Toni Lehan at 859-525-0255, ext 2826, or tlehan@shdhs.org.
For questions regarding invoicing and how to make payment, don't hesitate to get in touch with Connie Cornett
at 859-525-0255, ext 2801, or ccornett@shdhs.org.

Registration fees must be paid before students receive their schedules for the 24-25 school year.

SHDHS is asking ALL families to complete the FACTS Financial Aid application for the 24-25 School
Year
The FACTS Financial Aid application opened on January 4, 2024. We are asking that all SHDHS families
complete this application regardless of need. In doing so, you will help our school receive funding to help lower
the cost of education for all students. Applicants can use 2022 Tax returns and 2023 W-2's. We ask that all
families submit their applications by April 1, 2024. For those families that apply and qualify for financial aid, the
first round of award notifications will be made on April 30, 2024. Applications must be completed and verified
by April 1 to be considered for the first round of awards. Please click here to apply. For questions, contact
Connie Cornett at ccornett@shdhs.org.

REQUIRED WORKBOOKS AND SUPPLEMENTARY MATERIALS INVOICED
Some classes require students to purchase workbooks and supplementary materials. Items were available in
their classrooms during the first week of school. Invoices were emailed through your FACTS account on
November 1, 2023, and were due by November 30, 2023. Payment should have been made manually through
your FACTS. If you have not made this payment manually, it will be added to your February 2024 tuition
payment. If you have questions regarding the consumables charges or how to make payments, please contact
Connie Cornett at ccornett@shdhs.org.

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3WH84

